
BOOK YOUR PLACE NOW

BLENDED LEARNING
OPEN DAYS

BE CURIOUS. BE INPSIRED

1st December 2021 – Woolden Hill Primary School
2nd December 2021 – Mowmacre Hill Primary School
3rd December 2021 – Kibworth Primary School
7th December 2021 – Farndon Fields Primary School
9th December 2021 – Danemill Primary School

Whether you are a school at the start of your blended learning
journey, or you have fully embraced EdTech and are regularly
embedding it in your teaching and learning, our Blended
Learning Open Days will give you the opportunity to see how
we are using technology within our schools and, hopefully,
provide you with plenty of ideas to take away with you.

https://discoverytrust.org/blended-learning-open-days/

https://www.wooldenhillprimary.org.uk/
https://www.wooldenhillprimary.org.uk/
https://mowmacrehill.org.uk/
https://kibworthprimary.org.uk/
https://www.farndonfields.org/
https://www.danemill.com/

